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ST. IGNATIUS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Headteacher: Mr. C.J. Bonner

                                                                                                                                          25th April  2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: NEU Industrial Action  THURSDAY 27TH APRIL 2023

You may be aware, from media coverage, that members of the largest teaching union in England -The National Education Union (NEU) - are taking strike action on the above date.

This is part of a long running dispute between the Union and the Government over pay and funding for education.

This means that on Thursday 27th April 2023 the school will be closed to pupils in the following classes:

Nursery     Reception    3K    4C      4M    

If you have a child in one of the above classes, you will have to make alternative childcare arrangements for the strike day.

If you have any concerns about your child’s well-being on the strike day please contact a member of staff to discuss it further.

School re-opens to all children on Friday 28th April 2023 at 8.55a.m.

BANK HOLIDAYS

Monday 1st May 2023 	-	School closed
Monday 8th May 2023		-	School closed 


Yours sincerely,
C.J. Bonner
C.J. Bonner

T:  020 8800 2771
E:  admin@st-igs.haringey.sch.uk
W: https://stignatiuscatholicprimary.co.uk/ 
St. Ignatius Catholic Primary School
St Ann’s Road
London, N15 6ND   
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